NOTICE

Al the students and teachers of the Institute are hereby informed
 that the Institute will be closed next Monday i.e. 1st January,
~ 2024 on the occasion of 1st day of New Year. The scheduled
- academic & administrative work of the Institute will continue
- from 2nd January, 2024 i.e. Tuesday.
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mdvance Happy New Year wishes to all the concerned associates
P f‘?“wnh this Institute on behalf of Institute Management.
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